ATTACHMENT H

APPROVAL TO CLOSE THE LIBRARY FOR STAFF INSTITUTE DAY

We would like to request that the Library be closed to patrons on Friday, August 17, 2018 for staff
institute day. Staff will attend short learning sessions about library resources.

Therefore be it resolved, that the Library will be closed to the public for a staff institute training day on
Friday, August 17, 2018.



